
 

Jeff Gillies 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 
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905-527-5092 ext. 2361 

 

 

April 4, 2019 
 
 
Dear parents, guardians and caregivers of students at Bellmoore, Janet Lee & Tapleytown Schools, 
 
Re: Transition planning and naming of the new school at the Summit Park site 
 
Construction of the new school at the Summit Park site is well underway with a planned opening for 
September 2019. In preparation for the opening of the new school, committees have been formed to 
support the transition of students and engage in the school naming process. 
 
Below please see a list of upcoming meetings to prepare for the opening and naming of the new school 
at the Summit Park site. All meetings will be held at Janet Lee School and families are welcome to 
attend to observe the discussions and learn more about plans for next year. 
 

Transition to New School Committee Meeting #2 – April 10, 2019 @ 6:00 PM 
New School at Summit Naming Committee Meeting #1 – April 10, 2019 @ 7:00 PM 
New School at Summit Naming Committee Meeting #2 – April 24, 2019 @ 6:00 PM 

 
For additional information about the new school, please visit the HWDSB About – School Renewal – 
Transition Committee section on HWDSB’s website. 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please contact your school’s principal/vice-principal. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
        

    
    
Jeff Gillies      Paul Denomme 
Superintendent, Family of Schools 1  Superintendent, Family of Schools 3 
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